
 

 

 
 

 
LOCAL PENSION BOARD – 19TH JUNE 2015 

 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE RESOURCES 

 
PENSION FUND EXTERNAL AUDIT PLAN 2014/2015 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 

1. To inform the Board of the Pension Fund External Audit Plan for the 2014/2015 
financial year, as prepared by PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (PwC). 

 
 Background 
 
2. The proposed Audit Plan for the Pension Fund is attached. A representative from 

PwC will be in attendance at the meeting to present the contents of the report, and 
to answer any questions that the Board may have. 

 
3. The Audit Plan is in line with that of previous years and is considered to be fairly 

standard in nature.  
 
  Recommendation 
 
4.  The Board is asked to note the Pension Fund Audit Plan for 2014/2015. 
 
  Equality and Human Rights Implications 
 
  None specific. 
   
  Appendix 
 
          External Audit Plan 
 
  Officer to Contact 
 
  Colin Pratt - telephone 0116 305 7656 
 Chris Tambini - telephone 0116 305 6199 
   
 
 
 


